Retention Offers

Retention.  The department has operated under the policy that the Chair consults with the members of the executive committee senior in rank to the candidate to determine if a retention offer should be pursued.  In the case of full professors the full professors on the executive committee are consulted.  The Chair considers the Executive Committee’s recommendations and other faculty input to decide upon a course of action.  

A vote is required to reaffirm this policy or to enact a new policy.
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